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    I’m totally in support of SB 769, since the ban on hunting mountain lions was 

passed the deer population has gone down steadily.with deer being a main food 

source for cougars and the cougar population continues to grow it is easy to see why 

the deer population is falling.Letting countries decide to use dogs to hunt cougars 

would allow Fish and Game management a great tool to reduce the lion population 

were deer winter and have fawns. Not hunting cougars with dogs is definitely not 

working  


